
 

 

Orange Grove High School is 

once again planning its Annual 

Career Fair.  There will be 

various career exploration 

opportunities for our high 

school students, as well as a 

chance to interact with 

colleges/universities from 

around our area.  We are very 

excited to provide this 

wonderful event for our 

students! 

Fall into Careers 
 
November 18th 
8:15 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 
Orange Grove High School 
Gymnasium 

Sponsored by 
Orange Grove High School 


